
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 11:40:14 AM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 4:17 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Matt Dunn

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The charges that we pay in this jurisdiction are already extremely high and these suggested increases are as well.

I particularly object to any increase for delivery charges. Stop charging more and more for delivery to people that
use very limited electricity and are trying to conserve energy and save money. We should not be punished by higher
delivery fees.

-- Attachment --




